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The Philippines welcomes the USA delegation and the presentation of its national report.
We appreciate the active pursuit of remedies to reported cases of racial discrimination in housing, education, labor and employment sectors, and on health services. 

We welcome the latest amendment in the Federal Rules of Criminal Procedure, which now requires judges to inform non-US citizen defendants of their right to consular notification. 
We appreciate the increasing number of criminal convictions of human traffickers and laud government-wide strategic plan to strengthen the services for trafficked victims.
We recall that USA supported the recommendation to ratify human rights treaties during its 1st UPR cycle. We note that these treaties, despite having been signed by the USA a few decades, remain not ratified.

My delegation submits the following recommendations:

1. Step up efforts to ratify the ICESCR, CEDAW, and CRC. 
2. Consider ratifying the ICMRW and ILO Convention 189
3. Work towards the establishment of a national human rights institution in accordance the Paris Principle.

Thank you, Mister President.
